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20th July 2022 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 2 Children 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re:  Dinner Money Arrangements and Procedures 
 
Please note that next year your child is going to Year 3 and will no longer automatically 
receive free school meals. 
 
All school meals must be paid for in advance.  ParentPay is the system we use for you to 
pay for your child’s Dinner Money account online.  Lunches will not be available to your 
child until an account has been set up and funds are available to cover the cost.  The 
weekly cost is £10.75. 
 
If you feel you may be entitled to free school meals, please go to https:\\pps.lgfl.org.uk 
to check your eligibility.  You must ensure you select the notify school option next to your 
child’s name in order for your eligibility to be confirmed and applied.  School meals must 
be paid for until school has been notified that you are eligible. 
 
If you know you do not qualify for free school meals, you must set up a ParentPay account 
for your child to pay for lunches.  No cash payments are accepted in school.  Please use 
ParentPay.com to access your child’s ParentPay account.  Please note that all lunches 
must be paid for in advance. 
 
If you need any help accessing your ParentPay account, please call the school office to 
speak to Mrs Mukadam who will assist you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 
Mr Kerbel 
Headteacher  
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